
While health care workers, elder caregivers and first responders are on the frontlines of the 
fight against COVID-19, we know you are in need of care too. High-quality, safe, and nurturing 
care for your own children is essential so you can get to work and have the peace-of-mind 
to focus on your critical job. #FirstRespondersFirst has brought together Thrive Global, 
Harvard School of Public Health, CAA and Bright Horizons to open special child care hubs  
that meet your needs…and those of your child.

With the generous support of First Responders First, a select group of Bright Horizons centers 
will operate with special COVID-19 protocols in place, including limited capacity and small 
group sizes, enhanced teacher:child ratios, and intensive hygiene and cleaning practices.  
Care will be available for free for health care workers, elder caregivers, and first responders 
who have limited access to quality child care.

FIRST RESPONDERS FIRST  
BRIGHT HORIZONS CHILD CARE HUBS 
A network of support for those who support us 

BRIGHT HORIZONS  
AT PIONEER SQUARE  
101 6th Avenue S.  
Seattle, WA 98104

To inquire about care, email us today: pioneersquare@brighthorizons.com


